
AMAFA AKWAZULU NATALI

195 LANGALIBALELE STREET

PIETERMARITZBURG

3200

15 AUGUST 2022

DEAR SIR / MADAM

RE:  32 CHESTNUT ROAD

In answer to your letter sent to us at the end of July, please find attached internal photographs of the

building and multiple streetscapes of buildings very similar in height and design of which have recently been

completed and our new proposal fits in with the existing streetscape.  Please reconsider this application with

the information supplied.

If you do a survey of the entire area, you will see that this type of development is becoming very popular to

provide affordable accommodation for the middle and lower income persons and also providing

accommodation close to their places of work.  All the above must be taken into consideration when making a

final decision.

yours faithfully

G.P. Braum


